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Lisa Bryer; "Wyatt Brochu'; Jamie Hainsworth; Cyndee Reppe; Michael Gray
Jamestown Zoning Board meeting 6/22/2021

Dear Mr. Boren, Jamestown Zoning Board of Review Chairman,

| have 3 items of information below regarding your ZBR meeting on 6/22/21.

1) | have received a request from Christian Infantolino, who represents Conanicut Marine Services (CMS) 260
Conanicus Avenue. He is requesting a continuation to July 27, 2021, due to not being able to obtain conditional
approval from the Planning Commission for the proposed subdivision before your hearing.

2) | have received a request from Christian Infantolino, who represents James and Amber King. He is requesting a
continuation to the July 27, 2021, due to not being able to get Ethics Commission approval or findings until

6/29/21.

3) | have a request From Peter Gaynor to withdraw his May application for a variance without prejudice. He will
submit a new application for a somewhat different variance and has hired Counsel to represent him. He intends
on getting that application in for the July 27 meeting.

Iitem A on old business for the Clancy decision is still on schedule.

Respectfully,

William L Moore, Building Official and Zoning Enforcement Officer
93 Narragansett Avenue, Jamestown RI, 401-423-9803



